Messages for Remittance Advices dated April 13, 2023 – April 20, 2023
	TO: all providers
	RE: Retrospective Review of Paid Claims - Medicare Advantage Crossover Claims- Edit 3383-(ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS)

	On April 1, 2023, the Utilization Review Department, State of Arkansas, Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Services began a Retrospective review audit of Edit 3383--(ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS).  Providers have received letters for paid claims requesting the required Explanation of Medicare Benefits (EOMB).

Providers should disregard any Edit 3383 Retrospective Review EOMB request if the claim reviewed is a COBA claim. Please continue to submit your EOMB for Non-COBA claims as requested. If you have questions, please contact Utilization Review Department at (501) 910-6536.

	TO: all providers
	RE: Retrospective Review of Paid Claims--Medicare Advantage Crossover Claims-Edit 3383 (ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS)

	Beginning April 1, 2023, the Utilization Review Department, State of Arkansas, Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Services will begin a retrospective review audit of Edit 3383--(ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS).  Providers will begin to get letters for paid claims requesting the required Explanation of Medicare Benefits (EOMB).

The DMS 600 form has been updated with a field specifically for Medicare copayments. The Medicare copayment should no longer be combined with the Medicare co-insurance and entered in the Medicare co-insurance field. Please begin using the updated DMS-600 form immediately.

	TO: pharmacy providers
	RE: Magellan Pharmacy Point of Sale System Will Be Down

	Magellan will be performing maintenance to the pharmacy point of sale system beginning Sunday, April 16th at 12:00 AM CT and ending at 4:00 AM CT. The pharmacy point of sale claims system will be down during this timeframe.

	TO: all providers
	RE: XDEA Waivers are no longer required as of 12/29/2022

	To align with the SAMHSA guidelines, Arkansas Department of Human Services will no longer require providers to have a XDEA Waiver on file as of 12/29/2022.

A retroactive claims analysis will be performed to identify and reprocess any claims that have improperly denied for XDEA nonconformance since 12/29/2022.

SAMHSA Guidelines - https://www.samhsa.gov/medications-substance-use-disorders/removal-data-waiver-requirement


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicARChliaid/Provider.
